Subject: FW: 9796 Keele Street

From: Ciafardoni, Joy

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 10:13 AM
To: Abrams, Jeffrey

Cc: Bonsignore, Connie

Subject: FW: 9796 Keele Street

From: Bill's Home [mailto:bill.manolakos@rogers.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 6:10 AM

To: Iafrate, Marilyn; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Ferri, Mario

Cc: MacKenzie, John; Jana Manolakos
Subject: 9796 Keele Street

Good Morning Mayor Bevilacqua , Regional Councillor Ferri and Councillor Iafrate,

We are writing to support City Staff's recommendation to "Refuse” the demolition of the Heritage
home at 9796 Keele. Vaughan has very few examples of true heritage buildings and what is remaining
should be saved, valued and respected. The applicant's reasoning seems to be that the current site of
the home isn't the original location. This is fuzzy logical since it could be applied to all the homes at
Black Creek Pioneer Village. Obviously those buildings are heritage just like the house at 9796 Keele
Street is. The house was moved to 9796 Keele to save it. We need to preserve this building and others
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like it as they are icons of Maple's long and proud community heritage.

Regards,
Bill and Jana Manolakos
Sent from my iPad



